Pleasant Hills



Public School

Newsletter

Inspire Explore Achieve

Term 4 Week 5, 2018



Our Primary students jumping for joy at Kiama!

A proud member of the Greater Kengal Learning Community

Celebrating 127 years of learning in 2018

PLEASANT HILLS

Pleasant Hills Public School

Principal: Steven Schultz

■ Ph (02) 6929 6416

- Crawford St, Pleasant Hills NSW 2658
- pleasanthi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
- www.pleasanthi-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Inspire Explore Achieve

■ 2018 ■ Term 4 ■ Wk 5

Newsletter

Calendar - Term 4

Week 6 Term 4

Tuesday 20th Nov School banking

Wednes- 21st Nov Scripture

day

Week 7 Term 4

Wednes- 28th Nov Scripture (Christ-

day mas)

Friday 30th Nov Bluearth



Miss J, Breannah and Harriet

Future dates

Mon-Fri 3rd-14th Swimming Lessons

Dec Henty Pool

Tuesday 18th Dec Presentation Night

9

Wednes- 19th Dec Last day - reward

day excursion



Future scientists at work...



Pleasant Hills Public School

Inspire Explore Achieve

PRIMARY EXCURSION

Last week, the 3-6 students travelled to Wollongong for their annual excursion. What a great time we all had! Despite the rain, on our first day we visited the Illawarra Treetop Walk to take in the views of the rainforest. The bridges were very wobbly but we had lots of fun exploring the canopy of the forest. We then arrived at North Wollongong beach for our beach safety lesson. It was super fun to play games on the beach and splash in the waves!

Day two saw us visit the Science Museum. We learnt about our solar system in the planetarium, experimented with lots of hands on equipment in the museum, and watched an exciting show about liquid nitrogen. We then traveled to Minnamurra Rainforest for a lesson with the park rangers. We learnt about the flora and fauna of the rainforest in a guided tour. More wobbly bridges made the walk exciting! On our way back, we stopped at the Kiama Blowhole to watch the water go wild! Some of us even got sprayed as it was windy and the seas were rough- it did not disappoint!

On our last day, we braved Jamberoo Water Park. The sun was shining and there were smiles all around. We braved some of the biggest rides and water slides, many facing their biggest fears!

We had a great time on the excursion and our students are a credit to our parents, families and school. They were beautifully behaved and a pleasure to take away!

INFANTS EXCURSION

Last Friday our Infants students travelled to Holbrook to look at the local egg farm and visit the famous Holbrook Submarine.

Our students had a great day and really enjoyed catching up with their friends from Yerong Creek and Boree Creek Public Schools. A big thankyou to Mrs Clancy, Miss Morrow and Von Heald for taking their vehicles to transport our students. We are already planning our trip for 2019!

SAVE THE DATE

Our annual school Presentation night will be held on Tuesday 18th December at the Pleasant Hills Hall.

SCHOOL SWIMMING LESSONS

Our school swimming lessons will again be held at the Henty Swimming Pool from Monday December 3 to Friday December 14.

BENDIGO BANK WINNERS!

Last week we were very generously presented with a cheque for \$200 plus hats and frisbees for our students as the winners of the recent Bendigo Bank colouring competition.

Thankyou to the Henty branch of the Bendigo Bank for again supporting our school - we really appreciate it!!



Look at the size of that cheque!!!